
         

 

Sarah Gordon-Weeks – Principal 

 
 
 
8th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Pupils in Years 1- 6, 
 

Our free after school extra-curricular clubs have had huge success in the previous academic year and 
we are pleased to offer the following clubs in Term 1 and 2. As before, we are asking parents/carers to 
complete an online request form with your child’s preferences.  We will then take your selections and 
aim to get your child into one club of their choice.  

 
The request form will give you an option to select your child’s top three choices available to them.  Once 
we have the request forms completed (due by Tuesday 12th September 2023 closing at 4.00pm), we 
will then allocate clubs on a first-come-first-served basis and text you by the end of next week 
(commencing 11th) with the start dates and confirmation details. As always, these clubs are free to attend 
and run by our own staff so we will do our very best to support the pupils.  We will only allocate one club 
at a time to give more pupils the chance to take part. The club options on the form will be as follows: 
 

 Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Mondays Gardening 
Club 
 
PE Sporting 
Club 
 

Gardening 
Club 
 
PE Sporting 
Club 
 

Gardening 
Club 
 
 

Gardening 
Club 
 
 

Gardening 
Club 
 

Gardening 
Club 
 

Tuesdays Mindful Art 
Club 

Mindful Art 
Club 
 
Football Club 

Football Club 
 
Drawing Club 

Drawing Club 
 
Teamwork 
Skills and 
Games Club 
 

Teamwork 

Skills and 

Games Club 

Teamwork 

Skills and 

Games Club 

Wednesdays Yoga Club Yoga Club  Activators 
(sporting and 
team games) 

Activators 
(sporting and 
team games) 

Activators 
(sporting and 
team games) 
 

Thursdays    Knitting Club Knitting Club 
 
Girls’ Football 
Club 
 
Boys’ Football 
Club 

Knitting Club 
 
Girls’ Football 
Club 
 
Boys’ Football 
Club 

   
 
 
 
 



All clubs will run from 3.15pm and so pupils will be collected from the relevant classroom locations if they 

attend a club. Finish times of clubs vary, so please check the Google Form information carefully before 

booking your child in. Clubs will start the week beginning Monday 18th September 2023 and run until 

the week ending Friday 15th December 2023. Please note, there will be no clubs in the final week of 

term before the Christmas holidays. 

 

To sign your child up, please complete the request form at: 
 

https://forms.gle/ZrqReFipbyHwJ9St8 

Please complete a separate form for each of your children, if you have more than one.  Please 
complete and submit the form by Tuesday 12th September 2023. The form will close at 4.00pm. 

 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Annelise Gooch 
Vice Principal 
 
 


